
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Very Hungry Caterpillar  
We have been learning about the life cycle of 

butterflies and we have our own caterpillars in 
class to enjoy! We have thought about keeping 

healthy and looking after our teeth too. 
 

Dates for the Diary  
 

Friday 17th June -Sports Day 

Monday 20th Sports morning (children only) 

Monday 20th June – Non-school uniform day –

Tombola prizes 

Saturday 25th June 9.30am– Family Beach Clean  

(Waxham Sands) please sign up in the office 

Friday 8th July – School BBQ 

11th -15th July –Arts Week 

Tuesday 12th July – Whole school visit to the 

Hippodrome. 

Friday 15th July 2.30pm – Arts performance and 

art to buy! 

Friday 22nd July –last day of term.  

 

BBQ 

Our annual BBQ event will be held on Friday 

8th July from 4.30-7pm.   

This year, each class will be having their own 

stall which will be run by the parents of the 

children in that class. 

Sapphire class will be having a tattoo stall 

and Topaz class will be having a ‘Name the 

Bear’ and ‘How many sweets in the jar?’ 

stall.  We will have a sign up sheet for 

parents to choose a time slot.  Please, 

please, please sign up or sadly the stalls will 

not be able to run. Thank You! 

 

 

 Arts Week 
Our theme will be ‘Under the Sea’ for arts 

week and we will be creating lots of amazing 
pieces of art and music.  On Friday 15th July we 
will do a little performance for you to watch at 
2.30pm and we will showcase all the art work 
that we have created which you will be able to 
purchase!  Any money raised will be used for 
buying classroom equipment.  We would like 

to put out a plea for the following materials to 
help us make our magnificent creations, if you 
are able to donate any of the following, please 
speak to a member of the team – thank you! 

Shoe boxes 
Bubble wrap 

Plastic bottles 
Old CD’s 

Shells 

17th June 2022 

Maths 

We have been learning about halves and 

quarters, sharing pizzas and sharing quantities 

between two. 

We have also been solidifying counting in 2s in 

relation to odd and even numbers 

Phonics 
We have been writing sentences from our story 
The Very Hungry Caterpillar.  The children have 
been amazing at verbally suggesting sentences 

and then independently writing them.  They are 
really getting to grips with using capital letters, 

finger spaces and full stops.   


